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Class 1

Class 1 have been learning to group animals. The children learnt that ‘we’, humans, are mammals
and so is our school dog, Benny! We had a special visit from Benny this week and were excited to
see him looking so relaxed, wagging his tail and showing his paws. We have also been looking into
some features that birds and fish have. In maths we have been learning to make one more and one
less than a number. 


